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Dear Pastor, Church, and Praying friends, 

Greetings from the Navajo Indian Reservation. I pray that this letter finds you doing well in serving 

our Lord. 

So much has taken place since our last letter, and I appreciate your patience. We have been having 

some excellent services at Old Paths Baptist Church, seeing many new visitors and several saved! 

We are seeing much fruit from our soulwinning ministry. Our attendance has increased, and our 

folks are united as we strive to further the gospel. We are preparing for our Missions Conference at 

Old Paths Baptist Church, and our folks have never been more excited about this meeting. We have a 

wedding for one of our families in the church. We praise the Lord for their decision to make things 

right before God. We started a school with eight students last month, and we are thankful to invest in 

the young people of our church. Please pray for wisdom and provision in this matter. 

We had a fantastic Missions Conference at Newcomb Baptist Church; our church got behind a     

Navajo Church Planter who will start a church on the western part of the reservation. Since the    

conference, our folks have come out to soul-winning every week. We have made some progress on 

the new building, but due to our schedules and workload, we try to do what we can. We are now 

working on the finish work (drywall tape and mud); if you would like to help and are experienced, 

we could use your help.  

Our family has been battling some sickness as of late. We got hit with sickness in the middle of a 

momentum; other than the sickness, our family is in good spirits, and we are so thankful to serve our 

Navajo people. There is no doubt that God is moving here on the reservation! We appreciate your 

love, prayers, and financial support for the great work on the Navajo Indian Reservation.    May God 

continue to bless you richly. 

 

In Christ, 

Ryan Nez 


